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Reminder: QRPs are expected to report their quality data to meet requirements starting Quarter 3, which 
begins July 1, 2020. 
 
The March 27, 2020 Medicare Learning Network Newsletter (MLN) Exceptions and Extensions for Quality 
Reporting Program (QRP) Requirements that includes Skilled Nursing Facilities, Home Health Agencies, 
Hospices, Inpatient Rehabilitation Facilities, and Long-Term Care Hospitals (hereafter referred to as post-
acute care (PAC) programs) applies only to Quarter 4 of 2019 (October 1-December 31, 2019) and 
Quarters 1 and 2 of 2020 (January 1-June 30, 2020). Providers are expected to report data and meet the 
QRP requirements beginning with Quarter 3, 2020 that starts July 1, 2020. 
 
As stated in that March 27, 2020 MLN Newsletter, “In some instances, these exceptions and extensions 
are granted because the data collected may be greatly impacted by the response to COVID-19 and 
therefore should not be considered in the quality reporting program. CMS is closely monitoring the 
situation for potential adjustments and will update exception lists, exempted reporting periods, and 
submission deadlines accordingly as events occur.” 
 
Starting with Quarter 3 that begins July 1, 2020, CMS expects providers to report their quality data. CMS 
will analyze the data for each program recognizing that the COVID-19 public health emergency (PHE) 
remains in effect and could impact the quality data submitted. CMS will closely monitor the situation for 
public reporting of the data and provide any updates. 
 


